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     The 2010 All Years Homecoming Reunion will be held from 30 September to 3 October.  We invite you to go back to “then” in 2010.  New construction and building renovations continue on the base and the plan is to build a new consolidated elementary school -projected opening SY 2013 and to replace the present Quantico High/Middle School - projected opening SY 2015. As with any projects, plans and timeframes can change. The early graduates of Quantico High have already experienced the removal of their high school building and it is always sad to see the changes during our lifetime.
     There will be a variety of events throughout the weekend starting with a Thursday night Welcome Back Party at QHS and ending with breakfast at the Clubs on Sunday morning. Due to security issues you will need to have a picture ID with you at all times.  Please be prepared to follow all base regulations.
     Dress will be casual with the exception of the Saturday night Dinner/Dance at the National Museum of the Marine Corps where Dress slacks and coat (tie optional) for gentlemen and dresses or dressy pant suits for ladies will be the attire. No admittance in jeans or shorts at the Saturday night event.  
     All event attendees must be pre-registered - deadline is 1 Sep 2010.  There will be no admittance at events without pre-paying by the due date.
You will receive a nametag at the first event you attend and it must be worn at all events. You will also be required to check in at all events.
     Liability waiver forms will have to be signed to take the bus tour and to participate in and observe the flag football game. 
     The QHS Alumni present a $1000 Scholarship each year to a senior.  Please send donations to Susan Woythaler, 19 Baldwin Road, Middletown, RI 02842.     
     See you at the end of September….







Jeannette Hall  

moorehall@cox.net 

